
 
 

                                                         ESB forum and new submissions deadline for ‘interoperability’ 
 

For customers to get the best value from distributed energy resources (DER), such as solar power, it  
must be easy to switch between DER providers. This requires a degree of ‘interoperability’ between  
DER devices and their supporting systems and process interfaces. 
 
The ESB is currently seeking stakeholders’ views on an assessment framework that would support  
consideration of relevant technical standards for inverter-based DER devices. 
 
Download the consultation paper and the assessment framework. Submissions on the framework  
are now due on 11 February 2022 and a stakeholder workshop will also consider views on 17  
February from 10am to 12 noon (AEDT). 
 
Please send your submissions to info@esb.org.au and register your interest in attending the  
Interoperability Workshop via the same email address. 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE - 3 February 2022 

https://www.datocms-assets.com/32572/1639638298-esb-interoperability-policy-final-for-consultation-december-2021.pdf
https://www.datocms-assets.com/32572/1639638302-final-fti-assessment-framework-for-der-interoperability-policy-december-2021.pdf

